

Corporate Services, City Hall, Merchant's Quay, Limerick.

7<sup>th</sup> February, 2014.

To: Each Local Authority

A Chara,

I write to inform you that at the January Meeting of Limerick County Council, the following resolution was adopted and it was agreed that it be circulated to all Local Authorities for support:

"That, Limerick County Council would call upon the Government to immediately take steps to legislate against all types of top-ups and bonuses where tax payers' money is involved and, furthermore, that the support of all local authorities be sought for this Motion."

Is mise le meas,

Eugene Griffin, County Secretary.



